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28th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Christmas Lunch at Meadowside  
 
On Thursday 12th December all children will have the opportunity to eat a Christmas 
Lunch at school. All Christmas lunches must be ordered online in advance 
through the School Grid website by Friday 6th December 2019.   
 
Orders already placed for 12th December have been cancelled by School Grid 
due to the change of menu, you will therefore need to re-book lunch for this day. 
 
If your child does not want a Christmas school lunch they must bring in a 
packed lunch with them on that day.  
 
Children should wear school uniform on this day.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
School Office 


